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1. January Tigers of the Month - 7th Grade - Alex Gonzalez; 8th 

Grade - Evelyn Guerrero; 9th Grade - Lydia Heiderscheidt; 10th Grade 

- Ava Clark; 11th Grade - Jenesis McGuire; 12th Grade - Bryce 

Grayson 

 

2. Student Performance -  

-Some trips and learning sessions that students have been a part of and 

are so beneficial for our students.  CN Literature and AP Euro History 

went to the Minneapolis Institute of Art and looked at how the history 

of art and literature coincided with one another.  Our enrichment 

program saw many of our kids get to go curling for the first time in 

Owatonna; not to mention many of our students went ice skating here 

in Medford that day as well.  Outdoor education went ice fishing and 

learned many basics to this great Minnesota winter activity. Four of our 

students went to Luther College in Iowa on a very select choir 

performance trip.  Student council went to Rochester for one of its annual spring SED meetings. Ms. Routh took 

students to Owatonna for a Made in Owatonna career exploration day.  So many great opportunities for our students 

to explore.  Thank you teachers and staff for organizing and taking care of our student experiences.    

-Finally, over spring break our music department took many of our band and choir students to Nashville, TN.  They 

took in lots of rich musical history and sites: the Country Music Hall of Fame, RCA Studio B, songwriting with 

The Voice runner-up Meghan Linsey, the Ryman 

Auditorium, music and line dancing at the 

Wildhorse Saloon, and a concert and backstage 

tour at the Grand Ole Opry. Lots of fun 

experiences and opportunities for this great 

group of student musicians! 

 

 

 

-We celebrated National School Social Worker week this past month.  Thank you 

Anna Johanson for everything that she does to help motivate, inspire, and just overall 

help students.  

-Our Level 3/4 Spanish students hooked up with our kindergarten students to help 

them learn some Spanish.  They were able to teach them colors, animals, food and 

numbers in Spanish! 

-Our Medford Travel Program is ramping up and has some great meetings with 

students and parents.  This summer students have the opportunity to go to Puerto Rico and then the next summer to 

Italy/Greece and Germany/France. Great learning experiences for great costs! 

-Congrats to the small engines teams at Medford High School. We placed 1st, 4th and 10th. GO TIGERS!!!  1st 

Grant Cuevas; 2nd Cole Sunsdahl; 4th Shad Lambert; and 5th Hunter Brauer-Clemens 

 



-Congratulations to all of our winter sports.  Kevin Werk will talk about this, but congratulations to our state 

wrestling place winners. Tommy Elwood - 5th place 126#; Charley Elwood - 1st place 138#; and Tate Hermes 2nd 

place 16#.   

 

3. Site Team Update  

 

Providing quality education while preparing our students and community for the future.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OvH-bRFsFjVg5-BQTgqQ7ai9rfA9B8WRhly2-3YlHqo/edit?usp=sharing

